January 2, 1955

Reft 5213-10ES/EBtmmg
Dr, E, Borek
Veterans Adminsitration Hospital
Brooklyn 9. Mfkk N.Y.

Dear Dp, Borek:

I am sorry that I do not have the K-12 mutants that you asked
no

about, As you know, we have not been primarily conocetned with meta-
bolic analysis,

Br. Adelberg at California has made a large number of auxotrophs
in K-123 perhaps he might be able to help you.
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